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Docket -¥a. 50-397 _DISTRIBUTION
& [" Docket File
“—NRC™& Local PDRs

PD5 Reading

Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager JZwolinski

Regulatory Programs PShea

Washington Public Power Supply System RSamworth

P.0. Box 968 CTrammell

3000 George Washington lay 0GC

Richland, Washington 99352 ACRS (10)

Dear Mr. Sorensen:

SUBJECT: LICENSEE CONFIRMATION OF ITS RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC LETTER 89-07
(TAC NO. 74749)

By letter dated October 24, 1989 (G02-89-189), Washington Public Power Supply
System responded to NRC Generic Letter 89-07 regarding power reactor safeguards
contingency planning. In your response, you confirmed that activities required
to address the issues discussed in the generic letter have been performed.
Therefore we consider this action compiete.

By copy of this letter, Region 5 is advised of your position on this matter.

Sincerely,

original signed by

Robert B. Samworth, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page

*See previous concurrence

4

DRSP/PD5* DRSP/APM:PD5* ( P/D:PD5
PShea RSamworth:sg CHTrammell
3/23/90 3/26/90 36} 90

[HNP2 74748]

{ 2004050456 9003 ‘
; FDR ADOCK OEOO§§§7 v

t- - - —_— i/

— = - e = . i




"

(X

-




2. o o

Docket No. 50-397 DISTRIBUTION
2 vocket File
v NRC & Local PDRs
PD5 Reading
Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager JZwolinski
Regulatory Programs PShea
Washington Public Power Supply System RSamvworth
P.0. Box 968 CTrammel1l
3000 George Washington Way 0GC
Richland, Washington 99352 ACRS (10)

Dear Mr. Sorensen:

SUBJECT: LICENSEE CONFIRMATION OF ITS RESPONSE TO fig/ﬁ NERIC LETTER 89-07

(TAC NO. 74749)

By letter dated October 24, 1989 (602-89-189),“Wasznngton Public Power Supply
System responded to NRC Generic Letter 89-07. In, your response, you confirmed
that activities required to address the issues discussed in the generic letter
have been performed. Therefore we consider this action complete.

By copy of this memorandum, Region 5 is advised of your position on this matter.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Samworth, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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